November 14, 2018

VIA E-MAIL (Guy.Smith@milwenty.com)

Guy Smith, Executive Director
Milwaukee County Parks

9480 Watertown Plank Road
Wauwatosa, WI 53226

Re:  Kulwicki Park Partnership
Dear Mr. Smith:

Greenfield Little League (“GLL") wanted to reach out to you in support of the continued partnership
of Milwaukee County, City of Greenfield (the “City”), Greenfield Greater Lions Club, and GLL at
Kulwicki Park. To be completely honest, not only did the City meet our expectations this first year,
they went beyond our expectations,

If you have not seen Kulwicki Park recently, the City did an absolute fantastic job in turning things
around. Even with our season coming to a close, the City is still doing work at the Park along the
creek, This is a partnership that GLL would like to see continue as a long-term partnership, not just
year-to-year. GLL believes that the continued partnership will allow a very important project that it
has wanted to get done for at least the past four years get done. That project is the path from the
upper lot down to the fields. Without this long-term partnership, GLL does not see that path coming
to fruition.

GLL is non-profit entity and our main goals are giving children an opportunity to play Little League
without a great expense to the families. With the City taking care of Kulwicki Park this past season,
we were able to keep our costs to a minimum, which in turn allows GLL to offer reasonable and
affordable fees to our participants. With a continued, long-term partnership, GLL will be able to
continue to keep our costs down to afford these kids a chance to play in an organized Little League
and not just a recreational team.

Lastly, GLL has gotten many compliments on how the fields look, as well as the areas surrounding
the fields. We hope to continue this successful partnership for years to come.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact either James or Pam.

Sincerely,
James Bachen Pam Panich
James Zacher, President Pamela A. Panich, Treasurer

Ce:  City of Greenfield
Greater Greenfield Lions Club

Greenfield Little League
P.O. Box 20945
Greenfield, W1 53220
Greenfield Little League is a 501{(c){3) Non-Profit Organization - EIN 391366210
www.greenfieldll.com




January 22,, 2019

Greater Greenfield Lions Club
10432 W. Norwich Av,
Greenfield, Wl 53228

Guy Smith, Executive Director
Milwaukee County Parks
9480 Watertown Plank Road
Wauwatosa, Wl 53226

Mr. Smith,

The Greater Greenfield Lions club would like to go on record stating that we have overall been pleased
with the City of Greenfield’s management of Kulwicki Park. There have been several enhancements
such as cleaning the creek and replacing plants around the pavilion which have improved the '
appearance of the park. The city has done a great job removing trash from the pavilion area, the
hathroom cleanliness has been excellent, and snow removal was done promptly. Scott Jaguish and his
staff have been easy to work with and professional to deal with.

The Greater Greenfield Lions appreciates the opportunity Milwaukee County has given us to manage the
pavilion. We believe itis a great example of government and a service organization working together.
We hope this relationship can continue in the future between us and Milwaukee County and/or the City
of Greenfield.

Derald Kettlewell
Chair, Kulwicki Park Operations Committee
‘ ‘Greater Greenfield Lions Club




